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Subject Proposed Amendment to Federal Rule of Civil Procedure 56

Greetings,

I have read the opposition submitted by the Honorable John W. Sedwick concerning the proposed
changes to Rule 56. While I lack Jack's duel-district experience, his comments make a great deal of
sense and I have a deep appreciation for his keen powers of observation. I therefore join in his opposition
to the changes. This may be one of those instances where making work does not equate to making
better.

Sincerely,

Ortrie D. Smith 08-CV-014


